
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Notice of Receipt of Tax Roll and Warrant 
Taxpayer of the Village of Orchard Park 

 
 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that I have received the tax roll and warrant for the 
collection of taxes in the Village of Orchard Park, Inc. for the fiscal year beginning June 
1, 2024.  I will receive taxes at the Municipal Center, 4295 South Buffalo Street, Orchard 
Park, New York from June 1, 2024 to and including July 1, 2024 from 8:30 AM to 4:30 
PM except Saturdays, Sundays and Holidays. 

 
For that said period of time, all taxes and the full amount of assessments levied 

against specific parcels of property may be paid to me without additional charge.  On all 
assessments and the general tax remaining unpaid after July 1, 2024 seven and one half 
(7½) percent will be added for the first month and an additional one and one half (1½) 
percent for each month and fraction thereafter until paid.  
 
 
 
Dated:   May 12, 2024  

 Orchard Park, New York   By order of the Board of Trustees 
   of the Village of Orchard Park 
       Mary Beth Jensen 

             Village Administrator / Clerk-Treasurer 
 


